

WELCOME TO THE TEAM OF: 
Mr. Allen, Ms. Gearing, Mrs. Gershen and Mrs.Holderman
  
 It’s almost time to “Fly High” into another school year in A/G/G/H at LG!  We will be ready and waiting for your return come fall.  We can’t wait for the new and exciting adventures this school year has to offer!  Check out our website for more information.
 
Here are some steps to prepare you for the 2021-2022 school year!
 
1. We have included a supply list for your Back To School shopping needs. 
 
2. See Mom and Dad for a SUMMER PICTURE!  We want a picture showing you on one of your summer adventures to share with the class.  We will be using this picture for a project during the first couple weeks of school.
 
3. Did you find the “Getting the Scoop on Summer Reads” reading project?  We want to know what you enjoyed reading this summer!  On the cone please write about your favorite part of the book and WHY you like that part best!  On the scoop please draw and color an illustration of your favorite part or main character(s). Bring your ice cream cone in on the first day of school to share! Don’t worry about cutting them out. We will do that here. Also don’t forget to bring in your summer book list that you used to keep track of all of your summer reads. These will be shared and displayed at Let’s Get Acquainted Night. Bring in a book or two from home for our first few days of silent reading. 
 
5. Please bring a NUTRITIOUS snack everyday!  This is a quick 5 minute snack such as a granola bar, fruit, vegetables, crackers, etc.
 
6. That’s it!  Enjoy your summer and don’t forget the first day of school is on  Thursday, September 9th!

Sincerely,
Mr. Allen, Ms. Gearing,  Mrs. Gershen and Mrs. Holderman
